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Dear Parents/Carers 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Another busy school year comes to an endé 
 
 
 

Today we bid a sad but fond farewell to our leavers.  We feel very privileged to 
have known the children and to have experienced many memorable times with 
them.  We are confident that they will all settle quickly into their new schools and 
continue to thrive in their new  environments.  We wish all leavers the very best 
and weôre sure we will still see them from time to time. 
 
Thank you to all Parents/Carers who came to the Leaversô Celebration Assembly today ð it was a lovely      
occasion where we were able to celebrate the childrenôs time with us and share some happy memories.     
The children shared some lovely words and were happy to receive their special award trophies.  They were 
also presented with Haughton teddy bear key rings in this afternoonôs assembly.   
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your support throughout this year, it has been another 
busy but successful year.  I would also like to take this opportunity to thank you everyone for all the lovely 
cards, gifts and thank you messages we have received, these are never expected but are always appreciated.   
 
Finally, we wish you all a safe and enjoyable holiday and look forward to welcoming pupils back to school for 
the Autumn term on Tuesday 4th September.  Monday 3rd September is a PD day and school is CLOSED 
to pupils. 

Thank you. 
 
G KnoxðHeadteacher 
 

 

 
 

Can we please remind you to ensure that you label your childôs uniform, P.E/swimming kit, coats 
and bags etc. prior to them starting back in September.  
 
 
 
 

If you are getting your childôs hair cut during the holiday, please remember that we donôt allow    
children to come to school with dyed hair or patterns shaved in their hair.    

 

          STAFF NEWS 
 

We are saying good bye to two 
Teaching Assistants, Miss Sian     
Holland and Mrs Alisa Carrington. 
 
We will miss them and wish them 
both the very best of luck for  
future. 

We raised Ã374.80  
from the  

Summer Disco.   
 

Thank you for  

your support! 
 



 

Class 8 Exotic Zoo Visit 
 
On Thursday, Class 8 visited Exotic Zoo as an end of term treat. 
 
Children had a fantastic  
morning meeting different     
animals from the rainforest, 
desert, grassland and     
woodlands. 
 
It was a lot of fun!            
 

 

       SCHOOL UNIFORMðNEW PARKA COAT 
 
You are now able to purchase school parka coats from 
School Trends, priced at Ã19.99. 
 
 
 
 

Please visit www.schooltrends.co.uk  


